PUBLIC NOTICE

The following changes have been proposed to the Olympic Bus Lines tariff
operating under WUTC Certificate number C-992 with an effective date of
October 1, 2014:

1. Port Angeles “Clallam Transit Station” changed to “Gateway Transit
Center”, 123 E Front St. Port Angeles, WA 98362.

2. “Tarcisio’s Restaurant” name changed to “Mariners Café” (Same
address)

3. Seattle Greyhound arrivals changed from 8:50 am to 9:10 am, and
from 4:20 pm to 4:50 pm due to Greyhound terminal relocation to 503
S Royal Brougham Way. Greyhound departures changed from 1:40
pm to 1:10 pm, and from 7:35 pm to 7:05 pm.

4. SeaTac departure time changes from 12:50 pm to 12:45 pm to allow
additional time to catch Edmonds ferry.

Questions and comments can be addressed to the Washington Utilities
and Transportation Commission, or Olympic Bus Lines at:

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attention; Secretary

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Phone 360-664-1227

Olympic Bus Lines
Attention: Jack Heckman
111 East Front St

Port Angeles, WA 98362
Phone 360-417-0700



